We'll be wearing our
odd socks this Odd
Socks Day, will you?

“’
< Tuesday 12'" November 2024

Week! On Tuesday
12th November, to show our
support, we are inviting
children to come to school
wearing odd socks! There is
B no charge for
'this. Let's celebrate
-~ kindness and what
( makes us all

unique!

I nomwumm«u ! !

’ Next week is Anti-Bullying




